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TOWN OF DALLAS 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

SUBJECT: Historic District Boundary Increase Public Information Meeting  

 

The Town of Dallas will host a Virtual Public Information Meeting for the Historic District 

Boundary Increase project on January 18, 2022, at 6:00pm. The meeting will be streamed via 

Zoom. 

 

You are invited to a Zoom meeting.  

When: January 18, 2022 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)  

 

Register in advance for this meeting (click link or copy & paste in browser): 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErd-msqz4jH9ZmrowGKc-gLF_i5iRnR2_D 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meeting.  **Call in Audio may be better than video feed.** 

 

During the meeting, State Historic Preservation staff will provide information about the 

National Register program, followed by a presentation from consultant Daniel Pezzoni with 

Landmark Preservation Associates, about Dallas’ Historic District Boundary Increase 

project. There will be a question & answer session following the presentations.   

 

Maps of the project area are provided on the following two pages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact Nolan Groce, Development Services Director at (980) 745-

5191 or ngroce@dallasnc.net. 
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